
 
 

 

 
SAN JOSE POLICE DEPARTMENT 

TRAINING BULLETIN 

    
TO: ALL DEPARTMENT PERSONNEL FROM: Anthony Mata 

Chief of Police 
    
SUBJECT: NEW MEDICAL BOOKING FORM DATE: March 2, 2022 
    
   Bulletin# 2022-004 

    
On March 3, 2022, Santa Clara County will be updating their booking process to expedite booking 
times.  As part of this improvement, the County developed a new medical booking form entitled 
Agency Advisory Form 4152 (Rev 2/22).  This form replaces the old Agency Advisory Form 4130 (Rev 
11/12), commonly referred to as the “Medical Booking Form.”  The new form is to be used for all 
arrestees being booked into Santa Clara County Jail.   
 
Please note Section 2 of the new form needs to be completed only if the subject is believed to be a 
danger to self, danger to others, or gravely disabled (as defined in Welfare and Institutions Code 
section 5150).  Once the County begins accepting this form, they will no longer accept the California 
Department of Health Care Services Application for Up to 72-Hour Assessment, Evaluation, and 
Crisis Intervention or Placement for Evaluation and Treatment (Form DHCS 1801), commonly 
referred to as the “5150 Form,” for anyone booked directly into jail.   
 
Effective March 3, 2022, all Department members should discard the old Agency Advisory Form 4130 
(Rev 11/12) and begin using the new form Agency Advisory Form 4152 (Rev 2/22). 
 
 
 

         
        Anthony Mata 
        Chief of Police 
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Attachment 1: New Agency Advisory Form 4152 (Rev 2/22) 
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